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Year 2014
Number 5840

Letter P

Planning application address Aspen house
Title Mr.

Your First Name Sebastien
Initial

Last Name Brunetti

Organisation

Comment Type Object

Postcode nw3 2yn
Address line 1 18 Parkhill Road
Address line 2 LONDON

Address line 3

Postcode NW3 2YN

E-mail

Confirm e-mail

Cantact number

Your comments on the planning To Whom it is concerned,

application
| am writting on behalf of 18 Parkhill road ground flat
(myself) and first floor flat (Harry Abrams).

First of all, we would like the council to formally add our
names to the complaint letter made by Dominic Williams

(side house 18 Parkhill road) on the 15th of October 2014.

| bought the flat on 18 Parkhill road on the 25th of April
2014. 2 weeks later, | have been made aware by Dominic
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Williams that the council was planing to put down the wall of
my garden and build a 5 storey building 5 meters behind it.

As you are certainly aware, Council searches have been
made by my sollicitor before the purchase of the flat.

The only thing | received about new planing permissions
was that letter sent from Camden regarding a new
development on the corner of grafton terrace and Maitland
Park Villas. A map has been provided in the letter with the
building in dark and an arrow pointing to it.

| have read the letter again after | was made aware of the
Aspen house development and it mentions 38A design for
replacing Aspen house will also be on showa. It turns out
that Aspen house is the house next door that is going to be
put down. Back in May 2014 there was no mention of the
design in the camden website. | actually found the design
project by googling Aspen house and 2d link redirect
towards the Architect agency in charge of it.

| do believe that the information sent by the council was
deliberately misleading.

Harry Abrams who bought the flat above me in June 2014 is
in exactely the same situation.

We are filling an official complaint to the local ombudsman.

Kind Regards

Sebastien

If you wish to upload a file containing your comments then use the link below

No files attached
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